
Notification of Changes to Rent Control 

Enforcement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of upcoming changes to the 

enforcement of rent control regulations that may affect your tenancy. 

Effective [Insert Effective Date], the following changes will be implemented: 

• Modification of the rent increase limits. 

• Changes in the application process for rent control exemptions. 

• Updated guidelines for reporting violations of rent control laws. 

We encourage you to review the full details of these changes at [Insert Website/Link] or contact 

our office at [Insert Contact Information] for further assistance. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


